Sample of Volunteer Recommendation Letter

From
Kimberly Summer
Happy Homes Organization
523, CLT Avenue
Kansas City, Kansas, USA
(524) 525 6352

To whomsoever it may concern,

Norah Harvey has been an active member of our charitable organization for the past four years. Therefore, it is my honor to recommend her name for the position senior interior decorator in your design firm.

Our charity helps out people who have lost their homes due to tornadoes in our state. Norah has been working with us, traveling around the state helping us build homes for people. After the homes were built, she decorated the homes according to the wishes of the owners. She always did a great job with the designing.

She will be a great addition to your company as she has previous experience along with the experience of working with us. We have built hundreds of homes and all the homes we made in the last three years have been designed by Norah. Therefore, I have no trouble confidently recommending her name for your organization. I will be more than happy to speak about her work over the phone. Thank you.

Sincere Regards,

Kimberly Summer

